

Saturday 14th March (Venue to be confirmed at the first meeting)



We would like to invite you to take a part in **Beautiful Manchester Exhibition**. Take a photo of this part of Manchester that you love and email it to: <a href="mailto:info@welcomecentre.org.uk">info@welcomecentre.org.uk</a> by 28th of March 2015 with the title **Beautiful Manchester Project**.

Please choose only one photo that you will be sending to us with the description explaining what good memories it brings you.

Your photo will be on our display in the Welcome Centre and other locations in Manchester in early April (Date to be confirmed)

For details, please visit:

www.opencultureproject.org.uk/beautiful-manchester/